On Wed, Feb 19, 2020 at 5:08 PM Kari Moore <avoid.moore@gmail.com> wrote:

On Wed, Feb 19, 2020 at 4:44 PM Kari Moore <avoid.moore@gmail.com> wrote:

| am writing in support of HB 4167. We are in a climate emergency, to delay action will only cause more
damage (such as the wild fires we have been experiencing). It will only cost more in the long run to
continue as we are. It is time for all Oregonians to stand together and stop partician politics. |
encourage support of HB 4167.
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